
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Cotton On Kids 

Pinwheel Giveaway Toy 
Kids logo, rainbow and red pinwheel with white 
pole. 

Pinwheel toy supplied as a giveaway at Cotton 
On Kids stores 

Dates distributed: 15 April 2023 to 18 January 
2024 

 

Why the product is recalled: Affected products do not comply with the mandatory 
standard for toys for children up to and including 36 months of age. The fastener cap on 
the pinwheel toy can detach during play. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, suffocation or death to young children if they put the 
fastener cap into their mouth.  

 

1. Customers should stop using the pinwheel toy immediately and either dispose of it or 
return it to a Cotton On Kids or Cotton On Mega store. 

2. Send us an email or phone us if you are unable to return the product or dispose it. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. For more information, please contact Cotton 
On Kids on customerenquiries@cottonon.com 

For more information, please phone our Team on 03 8737 9388 between 9am (AEDT) to 
6pm (AEDT) Monday to Friday. 

• Australia: 03 8737 9388 between 9 am and 6 pm 
• New Zealand: +64 9 887 9378 between 9am and 6pm 
• South Africa: +27 87 550 4383 between 9 am and 6 pm 
• Singapore: +65 800 852 6326 between 9 am and 6 pm 
• Malaysia: +60 16 299 2144 between 9 am and 6 pm 
• USA: (844) 319-5970 between 9am and 6pm PST 

 

Distributed at: Cotton On Kids & Cotton On Mega stores 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 
• Set a reminder on your phone 
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